
LD to hold Chill Bazaar 2023 –
Entrepreneurship Experience Day

     The Youth Employment Start (Y.E.S.) of the Labour Department will hold
the Chill Bazaar 2023 – Entrepreneurship Experience Day at the Atrium of Mira
Place 1 from 1pm to 9pm on November 4 and 5. Members of the public are
welcome to visit.
      
     This event aims at allowing business members of Y.E.S. to have a taste
of doing retail business for free in the bazaar and gain entrepreneurship
experience. This year, Y.E.S. received over 90 applications for the
Entrepreneurship Experience Day, and 20 teams were chosen to participate
after a screening and selection process. The selected members are provided
with comprehensive support services by Y.E.S and a professional consultant,
including training, one-on-one consultation prior to the event, on-the-spot
support services and post-event reviews.
      
     This year's bazaar will feature 20 stalls, selling a diverse range of
handcrafted and innovative products such as wooden decorations, handmade
candles, board games, natural skincare products and handicrafts. Visitors can
explore and shop for these unique products and vote for the retail stalls
with the Most Attractive Product, Most Distinctive Stall Decoration, and Best
Customer Service at the bazaar. Visitors who make purchases or cast their
votes will receive souvenirs as a token of appreciation.
      
     During the bazaar, Y.E.S. will also set up a counter to introduce its
free one-stop comprehensive employment, training, and self-employment support
services offered to members aged 15 to 29. Eligible young people who complete
the on-site preliminary membership registration will receive exclusive
welcome gifts. For more details, please visit the Y.E.S. website
(www.e-start.gov.hk).
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